
James Tobin: Director 

James joined the Board during 2007 and serves as the Land Conservancy’s Chief 

Steward and Chairman of the Stewardship Committee. A native of Ridgefield, he 

has always had a keen interest in the outdoors and enjoys both hunting and 

fishing.  His strong interest in conservation and the commitment he has displayed 

throughout the years in protecting the Town’s open space was recognized by the 

Town of Ridgefield when he was awarded the Edith Meffley Award in 2013, a 

distinction only a handful of Ridgefield residents have received for their 

contributions related to conservation. 

Jim has a deep knowledge of Ridgefield’s history and often enlightens Board 

members about the people and circumstances pertaining to their land donations 

to the LC. 

Jim owns a heating and plumbing business.  He is a graduate of Ridgefield High 

School.  


